
Advanced registration is encouraged but not required
For questions or concerns, contact shelbycountystudy@gspclaw.com or (678) 364-2962 ext. 104

Meetings are presided over by Griffin & Strong, P.C., not Shelby County. Everything said will be a part of the 
public record and all comments may be recorded and potentially used as evidence for the 

2022 Disparity Study. 

Help Change the Future of Our County’s Contracting

June 3, 2021

12:00 PM – 1:30 PM CST

https://bit.ly/3eGUsGS

Shelby County has engaged Griffin & Strong, P.C to conduct a 
Disparity Study to evaluate if there is equitable contracting by 

the County on the basis of race, ethnicity, and gender. 

We Invite You to Come Hear About the Study
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